October 17, 2013

NON-SUBSTANTIVE CHANGE REQUEST FOR INFORMATION COLLECTION 3060-1142
The Federal Communication Commission is seeking a non-substantive change request for information collection 3060-1142.  The Commission has adopted final rules, FCC 11-92, which was published on July 20, 2011.   The Commission is now activating the burdens associated with this collection.    There were no changes in the PRA requirements from the proposed to the final rules.
